
@ Thu, 10 Aug, 11:43 (7 days ago) * 
to me ,, 

Begin forwarded message: 

From: Freedom of Information Enquiries <foi@gcu.ac.uk> 

Subject: RE: FOl/161/2023: Chinese Students and Scholars Association (CSSA) Financial interactions 

Date: 1 0 August 2023 at 10:59:02 BST 

To: 

Cc: Freedom of Information Enquiries <foi@gcu.ac.uk> 

Dear 

I refer to your request for information below. 

The University nor its subsidiary institutions have had had no financial interactions between the university and its subsidiary institutions and the 

Chinese Students and Scholars Association (CSSA). 

Please also find attached a review notice setting out the steps you may take if you are not satisfied with the response provided to your request. If 

there are any questions in relation to this request, please contact the University at foi@gcu.ac.uk 

Yours sincerely, 

• • • 




